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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Things will start slowing down for the year in a couple weeks, but we are still

busy.  The WCEC (Wood County Emergency Communications) group has three

activities coming up this week and weekend.  Communications are needed for the

Wood County Middle School cross country races on Tuesday, October 4th, and their

business meeting is the same evening.  The races will start at about 5:00 pm,

and be should be finished by about 6:00 pm.  The WCEC business meeting will be

held at 7:00 pm.  Before the meeting some of the W5YI VE team members will be

available to do exam testing for anyone wanting to take an exam.  On Friday,

October 7th, the group will start setting up the 4-H Camp Ground main building

for the Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest on Saturday, October 8th.  We are hoping

to have demonstration stations set up for both the DAREN system, and Amateur

Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project

system.

On October 20th, the WCEC group has one more communication activity for the

regional High School cross country races.

To finish out the year, one of the churches in the area wants to borrow both of

the WCEC 24 foot by 40 foot canopies for a Halloween party on October 31st.

But, it only takes one telephone call to make changes in our plans.

There were 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Kendale

Peterson, KD8QAK, needs only one more check-in to make 600.
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